
April 28th, 2021 

 

To all NAIST students, faculty and staff 

 

Continued adherence to new coronavirus measures through Golden Week holidays 

 

  With the continued spreading of the new coronavirus infection (COVID-19), a state of emergency 

was issued on April 25th for Tokyo, Kyoto, Osaka, and Hyogo Prefectures. 

In heading towards the Golden Week holidays, the Director of the Cabinet Secretariat's 

Coronavirus Infectious Disease Control Promotion Office has notified us through the Higher 

Education Policy Planning Division, Higher Education Bureau, Ministry of Education, Culture, 

Sports, Science and Technology, to thoroughly announce the information below. 

In addition, this declaration of a state of emergency is a strict action to stop the flow of 

people at once as a short-term intensive measure for Golden Week. If you cannot avoid 

going to your hometown or traveling, refrain from going to places where there is a high 

risk of infection, thoroughly implement basic infection prevention measures (hand 

disinfection, wearing masks, avoiding loud voices, adequate ventilation, etc.), avoid 3 

Cs as much as possible, refrain from eating in large groups and beware of spreading 

infection to the elderly, etc. 

 

Notice (Points to note) 

 
・ Given that the number of people infected with mutant strains is increasing, please 

refrain from unnecessary and unurgent movement across prefectures. 

・ If you have a fever or other symptoms, please refrain from returning to your 

hometown. 

 

 

For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters  

Planning and General Affairs Division ARUGA (Mr.), YASUNOBU (Mr.)  

E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp  TEL: 0743-72-5024 


